
 

Adelaide Hoodless Elementary School 
PROUD SCHOOL OF HAMILTON-WENTWORTH DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD 
71 Maplewood Avenue  
Hamilton, Ontario L8M 1W7 
Phone: 905.549.1339 
Fax: 905.549.8132 
 

EMAIL: adelaidehoodless@hwdsb.on.ca 
PRINCIPAL: Nanci-Jane Simpson 
VICE-PRINCIPAL: Moojean Seo 
www.hwdsb.on.ca/adelaidehoodless 

 

 

Monday, September 27, 2021 
 
 
Dear Families of Students in 2A and 4 A: 
 
RE:  Class Reorganization 
 
Each fall, HWDSB reviews elementary student enrolments in schools, and reorganizes staffing if 
actual enrolment differs from spring projections.  It is normal for student enrolment to 
fluctuate a little. 
 
This year, reorganization is more widespread due to the in-person/remote option for students, 
as well as the ongoing need to meet provincial class size requirements. 
 
Specifically, at Adelaide Hoodless, the reorganization will mean we are adding an additional 
Full-Day Kindergarten Class.  This additional class means we need to relocate some of our 
classes in the school to accommodate all of our FDK classes on the main floor. 
 
Fortunately, class structures in grades 1-8 will remain the same. However, we do need to 
relocate two classes, 2A and 4A, to new classroom spaces. 
 
Class, 2A (Ms. DeSantis) will move to room 215 and class 4A (Mr. Cairns) will move to room 222.  
Although reorganization doesn’t officially happen until October 4, the classroom changes may 
happen over the course of the week.  The classroom teachers will communicate this directly 
with you. 
 
If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Nanci-Jane Simpson - Principal 
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